
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you again for your support with our Billy Gs Cookie Dough Fundraiser. 

 

COLLECTION DAY- 

Monday 14th September 1:30pm-4:00pm. 

 

Orders will need to be collected from the conference room located next to the 

office. 

 

All orders placed under your childs name HAS to be collected by the same 

person in one go. 

 

No orders will be sent home with your child. 

Please make alternative arrangements for pick up if you are unable to and 

please notify us via the Facebook page. 

 

PRIZES- 

Due to Australia Post delays, prizes may not be available on the 14th 

September in which case they will be delivered to your childs class. 
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